
Dear Parents and Carers, Children and Families, 
  

I hope you are enjoying the holiday, staying safe and well, and of 

course the sunshine.  I just wanted to write to you with a brief update 

regarding plans for September. 

 

The video and information slides of our plans for the September 2020 

return to school will be issued during the week commencing 10th August 2020.  Within this video, I 

will be detailing the plans for our return in September and all that it will entail.  I am ensuring we 

remain up to date with any changes regarding maintaining the safety of the children, families and 

staff and this is why I have chosen this date to issue the plan.  I wanted to make sure the plan was 

based around the most up to date information, in line with government guidelines, so our families and 

community were clear of the plan for September when children return.   

 

Some key dates for you: 

 Staff return to school:  1st September 2020 

 Children return to school: 3rd September 2020 

ALL children will attend school on 3rd September 2020.  Drop off and collection times will be 

confirmed within the video and information slides for parents. 

 Breakfast Club will not be operating initially to aid in the management of COVID 19 at 

Wren’s Nest.  However, all school aged children will be provided with breakfast provision 

within the classroom during their Early Start session. 

 Children will return to their old year group, teachers and classrooms on the 3rd and 4th of 

September as well as week beginning 7th September.  This is to support our children with 

the transition process as would do normally at the end of the school year, as well as 

giving them reassurance and consistency in what they already know after their time away 

from school routines and expectations following the COVID 19 pandemic. 
 

Below I have included a letter from Helen Ellis, the interim Director for Children’s Services within 

Dudley, that supports the great relationships and partnership working we have with you as parents. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

31st July 2020 



As always, PLEASE be reassured, the decisions taken by us as a school as we move forward will keep 

the safety of the children, parents, local community and staff at the heart of our intentions in 

bringing all children back into school 

 

 I also wanted to remind you of the activities available online to support you at 

home during the summer holidays and during the unprecedented times.    

Please visit the school website and take a look! 

                                             

 

                                The school website is; 

                www.wrens-nest.dudley.sch.uk 

 

 

Please, if you are not on Parent Hub, download  

the FREE App on your phone today!  Please scan the 

QR code using your camera device on your phone 

and it will take you directly to the link for the 

app. 
 

It is an excellent way to keep up to date with  

everything that is happening at Wren’s Nest,  

particularly at this difficult time.   
 

It will suggest ideas for you to do at home as well as 

keep you updated with key information from school. 
 

As always, it remains very important that we 

continue to support our families during this very 

uncertain time.   

 

 

 

Our school mobile phone is continuing to be held either by myself or another member of the Senior 

Leadership Team and is a way of contacting us, should you need to, so we can provide you with 

appropriate help and assistance.   

 

The mobile number is: 07858 986604  

 

PLEASE look out for the information slides 

and video coming to you with specific details 

for September return to school during the 

week commencing 10th August 2020. 

 

Take care of yourselves,  

 

PLEASE remember we are here if you need us.  
  

 Love, Mrs Parkes x  

http://www.wrens-nest.dudley.sch.uk/

